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From: Staton, Jennifer A
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:58 PM
To: Bucci, Danae
Cc: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L
Subject: Re: WJCL FOIA REQUEST

Ms. Bucci- 
  
We already post on our website information on quarantines and COVID-19 drawn from data received from two sources: 
school nurses and DHEC. 
 
Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
Beaufort County School District  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Bucci, Danae <Danae.Bucci@hearst.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 10:56 AM 
To: Staton, Jennifer A 
Subject: WJCL FOIA REQUEST 
  
** WARNING: This email originated from outside of Beaufort County School District’s email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ** 
 
Hello Jennifer, 
  
I consulted our company lawyers about my previous request and they advised me to resubmit my FOIA with a more 
specific question. They said, however, that my request is not a FERPA or HIPAA violation as long as specific names are 
not included.  
  
Let me know if you have any questions for me.  
  
Thanks, 
Danae   
  
Danae Bucci 
WJCL 22 News Reporter 
(w) (912)547-4122 
(c) (808)499-5940 
Danae.Bucci@hearst.com 
  


